
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 31 of 2023 

 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 299/81 

 

 

05 September 2023 

 

 

 

Chart Correction –New Submarine Power Cable Area is established – Valletta 

Harbour 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 177 Valletta Harbours – Malta. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies Mariners that a new 

Submarine Power Cable Area has been established in between Bridge Warf and Coal 

Wharf. 

 

 

 

     Latitude (N) Longitude (E) 

 

Insert:     Submarine Power Cable, joining:       35° 52’.945 014° 30’.043 

         35° 52’.943 014° 30’.175 

 

    and     35° 52’.922 014° 30’.172 

         35° 52’.923 014° 30’.047 

 

 

Enclose the area by the adjacent coastlines. 

 

 

  

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 



 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


